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What if (some) restaurants were funded to make meals to be delivered to institutions and food
distribution centers and/or package foods to be distributed by emergency food sources like
FISH?

Funding could cover the food cost and minimum wage for the restaurant workers (or at least
some wage), allowing restaurants (at least some of them) to keep operating and keep the food
supply chain (mfr to needy populations) flowing. 

Restaurants would be chosen strategically - i.e. located near populations needed service, etc. 

Just a thought, thanks.
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